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My name is Leanne Moore, I have resided in the area between Charleville Roma Cunnamulla and
 St George since 1984 after previously living in Brisbane.
Our family has been on this land since 1926, with the many adversities faced this is no small
 achievement and is to be treated with a degree of respect.
 
We, as the owners,  have carried on the development of Grassmere at enormous expense to
 produce a meagre income below the touted poverty line, for ourselves, but inflation adjusted
 since 1984 have earnt for the Australian economy $29 800 000.00 in wool lamb and beef
 exports. It is galling to be treated with contempt and  as vote catchers after contributing such a
 turnover of money into the economy. The question is, how does the government intend to
 replace the financial contribution made by the thousands of workers like us when we give up in
 disgust and sell to the highest overseas bidder all because a very small amount of ill informed
 voters think they are doing some good to the environment. They are not, the land and water on
 our place has benefited by grazing, timber treatment, pasture sowing and stopping erosion….
I am asking you to reconsider the proposed legislation on vegetation management, it has no
 basis in science or reality.
 
Your sincerely
Leanne Moore
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